
Zoning Board 
Goshen, NH 

Minutes of December 9, 2020 
FINAL APPROVED 

Attendance (quorum = 3): Alicea Bursey (Chair), Ray Porter (Vice-Chair), Judy Dunn, and Ron Parenteau 

Meeting called to order at 6:59pm  

Review of Minutes from November 11, 2020 
The board reviewed the November 11th minutes.  

Ray Porter motioned to accept the minutes from November 11, 2020 ‘as is’. Ron Parenteau seconded the 
motion. All were in favor, minutes approved.  

Membership Discussion - Update 
Additional alternates are still needed for the Zoning Board of Adjustments. If anyone is interested in becoming a 
member, please stop by a meeting on the second Wednesday of any month. This will remain a standing item 
until filled.  

Other Business 
• The next regular meeting will be the second Wednesday of January - January 13, 2021. 
• Broadband Internet Update - Chair Bursey updated the board regarding the status of the Broadband 

Internet Discussion. The Selectman have sent out the RFPs and are waiting for responses from vendors. 
The Board of Selectman will be having a meeting on Monday, December 14, 2020 at 6pm to discuss the 
bond procedure and other items associated with this project. Chair Bursey asked the board if they would 
be willing to attend the meeting. After some discussion, the board decided that as the Goshen Internet 
Committee had a ZBA quorum that it might be best to request (and if accepted announce) the meeting 
as joint meeting of the Select Board and the ZBA.  A joint meeting with the Select Board would provide 
the opportunity for the ZBA/Goshen Internet Committee to offer assistance if so desired.  Chair Bursey 
will email the Select Board to see if a joint meeting is desirable.   If the joint meeting occurs, the 
meeting notice will be posted by December 10, 2020 in the requisite Town locations including the Town 
website as a special meeting of the ZBA with the Select Board.   

Standing Items: 
• Regulation Discussion - high density dwellings (pending until all members are present) 
• Member Discussion - seeking alternates and full-time members (ongoing) 
• Broadband Internet Discussion - Update 

Judy Dunn made a motion to adjourn.  Ron Parenteau seconded the motion. All were in favor; meeting 
adjourned at 7:19pm. 

Respectfully Submitted,  
Melissa Salinardi 
Recording Secretary
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